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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
The Chairwoman of the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission, Mrs. Demetra 
Kalogerou, submitted a formal complaint to the Police earlier today regarding the 
dissemination of a malicious telephone message (sms) which seems to refer to herself as the 
sender.  
 
Mrs. Kalogerou condemns this action and emphatically asserts that she has nothing to do 
with this message and its extremely misleading content.  
 
The case is currently being investigated by the Police. 
 

 
 

Nicosia, 5 September 2014 
 
 

 


